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Memo No: 46.02.0000.923.14.002/18/ Date: 12.02.2019

Notice for Cancellation of Expression of Interest (EOI)

This is for information of all concerned that the notice issued by Important Urban Infrastructure
Development Project (2™ Phase) of the Local Government Engineering Department (LGED) and
published in the national dailies (The Daily Samokal and The Daily Financial Express) and CPTU
portalhttps://cptu.gov.bd/advertisement-notices/advertisement-services.htmi?page=1and LGED
website inviting Expression of Interest (EOI) memo no. Memo No: 46.02.0000.923.14.002/18/645
dated 28.01.2019 for selection of Consulting Firm to update Tungipara and Kotalipara Paurashava
Master Plan under the said project is hereby cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances.

tsu?-n{ﬂ ,
KaziMizanur Rah a/
Project Director
Phone No. 8181167
E-mail. pd.iuidp2@lged.gov.bd
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